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From: Monica Winn [mailto:monica.winn@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 11:29 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Objection to DP Murphy application  

I stand with Howatt's Shell and Ceretti's grocery and hardware! 

I object to DP Murphy or any other applicant who applies to build another gas station/convenience store in 
Borden-Carleton.  

For many years, even decades, the Howatt and Ceretti families have provided our community and surrounding 
area with everything we need. From fuel to groceries and everything in between. They have helped so many 
families in this area. They have supported our school and our children's sports team. They were both key 
partners in our fundraising efforts to build a new playground at the elementary school. 

For many many years, they have worked hard to support this community and I feel that they deserve the same 
support in return. Therefore, I ask that you consider these local businesses, their families and their future. Do 
not allow DP Murphy to build another gas station etc. in our community.  It's simply not needed! 

Thank you for your time. 

Monica Winn  

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada’s largest network. 


